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Contact: Janne Grose 

Phone: 02 8838 7505 

Email: janne.grose@dpi.nsw.gov.au 

Our ref:  V15/3875-2#13 & OUT17/14383 

File No:  

Your Ref:   

General Manager  
City of Sydney Council 
GPO Box 1591 
SYDNEY NSW 2011 
 
Attention: Chris Ashworth, Senior Planner 
Email: CAshworth@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

6 April 2017 

 

 
Dear Sir/Madam 

Response to Submissions – Mixed Use Hotel at 1 Alfred Street, Sydney – Stage 2 - 
D/2016/1529 - SSD-8111 

Thank you for your email of 14 March 2017 seeking comment on the Response to 
Submissions (RTS) for the mixed use hotel at 1 Alfred Street, Sydney.  

DPI Water has reviewed the RTS and the ARUP response (dated 9 March 2017) in 
Attachment P. The ARUP response reiterates what has already been presented and 
previously commented on by DPI Water. The additional information requested by DPI 
Water in its submission on the EIS of 2 March 2017 remains outstanding. 

For further information please contact Janne Grose, Water Regulation Officer at DPI 
Water (Parramatta Office) on t: (02) 8838 7505; e:  janne.grose@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Irene Zinger 
Regional Manager - Metro 
Water Regulation 
 


